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INFORMATION BULLETIN 010-2021-001 
 
1. CALIFORNIA CADET CORPS WEBSITE:  Our California Cadet Corps website is 

www.cacadets.org. Be sure you that you have registered for the CACC website so 
you can receive emails when the site is updated and new announcements are 
posted.  Website registration link is at the bottom of the page on 
www.cacadets.org/main.  

 
2. STRENGTH AND ACTIVITIES REPORT (SAR): Remember to submit your SAR by 

the 10th of each month using the online system at https://tools.cacadets.org/.  For 
step-by-step directions on how to submit your SAR visit 
https://sway.office.com/mRBrQ8ce1FgPRQUL?ref=Link. If you encounter problems 
submitting your SAR, send an email to itsupport@cacadets.org. 
 

3. LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE: Will be held virtually on Saturday, 29 August 2020, 
from 0800-1200. This conference is intended to provide an update on the state-level 
California Cadet Corps, solicit input from stakeholders on strategic direction, provide 
opportunities for sharing of “best practices”, educational sessions, and to provide a 
networking opportunity for adults who have active roles in supporting the CACC from 
throughout the state.  All adult personnel are highly encouraged to attend. Brigade 
Commanders, Brigade Command Sergeants Major, Battalion Commanders and 
Battalion Command Sergeants Major are also authorized to attend.  Registration 
deadline is 21 August 2020. Circular and registration information at 
https://cacadets.org/PDC 
 

4. X-TREME TEAM CHALLENGE (XTC): will be held virtually from August through 
May.  Each month will have a new team challenge. All schools are encouraged to 
participate each month.  Team challenges for August/September are the Pacemaker 
and Virtual Escape Room. The XTC circular can be viewed at 
https://cacadets.org/circulars 
 

5. 2020-2021 10th Corps Staff:  We are pleased to announce the selection of the 2020-
2021 School Year 10 Corps Staff: 

Command: 
Last 
Name: 

First 
Name: Rank: BDE: 

CO: Manning Kyla C/LTC 1st  
DC: Baldwin Makayla C/CPT 18th 
XO: Gill Makayla C/CPT 18th 
CSM: Arroyo Cesar C/CSM 5th 
Staff:         



CACC-HQ-AXO 
INFORMATION BULLETIN 010-2021-001 

 

2 

S-1: 
Santa 
Maria Katelyn C/MAJ 8th 

Assist. Santizo Ashley C/CPT 3rd 
Assist. Wu Johnny C/1LT 4th 
          
S-2: Ly Jamie C/CPT 4th 
Assist: Gutierrez Jacob C/CPT 18th 
Assist: Gonzalez  Anthony  C/1LT 3rd 

S-3: 
Santa 
Maria Lorelei C/MAJ 8th 

Assist. Holocomb John C/SFC 5th 
Assist. Askins Athena C/CPL 1st 
Assist. Mitchell Matthew C/2LT 8th 
S-4: Vargas Samuel C/OC 3rd 
Assist. Martinez Daniel C/SSG 5th 
Assist. Gutierrez Esteban C/OC 3rd 
Assist. Garcia Isadore C/SSG 1st 
Assist.         
S-5: Smith Evan C/2LT 2nd 
Assist. Sjodin Kaydon C/CPL 15th 
          
S-6: Mount Logan C/MAJ 5th 

Assist: 
Nguyen 
Pham 

Vinh 
Khang C/1LT 11th 

          
HHC: Navarrette Johnny C/CPT 3rd 

 
6. REVISION TO CR 5-1, CIVIC, PUBLIC, AND MILITARY AFFAIRS ACTIVITES:  is 

posted https://cacadets.org/Regulations 
 

7. DRAFT REGULATIONS:  The following Cadet Regulations are currently in draft and 
available for comment at https://cacadets.org/draftregulations 

a. CR 1-9, Establishing a CACC Unit: Comment period ends on 27 August 
b. CR 3-22, CACC Organization:  Comment period ends on 28 August 
c. CR 3-21.5, CACC Drill and Ceremonies:  Comment period ends on 7 

September 
 
8. BEST PRACTICES: We’re all operating in a challenging time. If you have successful 

ways of presenting the cadet program remotely, please share them with us so other 
commandants can benefit from your brilliance. Either email out to other 
commandants at commandant@cacadets.org or email to COL Edinboro at 
grace.edinboro@cacadets.org and she will share. 
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9. CACADETS.ORG EMAIL ACCOUNT:  All Commandant personnel are required to 
have a cacadets.org email account and actively use it to receive communication 
from HQCACC. If you don’t have a cacadets.org email or need assistance logging 
in, contact the HQCACC S-6 section, ITSupport@cacadets.org.  We’re managing a 
finite number of email address accounts, so there may be a slight delay getting an 
account. School Commandants have priority. 

 
10. THE CADET STORE:  The Cadet Store website is http://www.cadetstore.org.  The 

website is operational for online purchasing of CACC Logo items for Cadets and 
Adults, including Commandant Multipurpose Uniform (CMU) shirts, t-shirts, 
brassards, pens, stickers, lanyards, water bottles, and much more! New items 
include PVC Patches, Pins, and Dog Tags!  Commandant and Cadet Class B 
Uniform Nameplates are also available for purchase.  Commandant OCP CACC 
Patches are now available for purchase! 

 
11. CADET CLASS C NAMETAPES: 

1800NameTapes https://store.1800nametape.com/cacadetcorps.aspx now has a 
basic CACC section on it and nametapes for the new Class C Uniform may be 
ordered through them for $3.50.  Discounted prices are available for large orders! 
 

12. CALIFORNIA CADET CORPS SOCIAL MEDIA:  Follow and visit our Social Media 
accounts: 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/hqcacc. 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/hqcacc/ 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/hqcacc 
YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/user/HQCACC 
Flikr: https://www.flickr.com/photos/hqcacc 

 
13. ULTRA THIN RIBBONS:  is the leading vendor of custom thin ribbons sets for all 

branches of the U.S. military including California National Guard and CACC 
Commandant Ribbons.  Any general questions can be directed to MAJ Cook-Askins 
at kenneth.cookaskins@cacadets.org.  To place an order call 1-800-758-7265 or 
email sjones@ultrathin.com or visit https://www.ultrathin.com. 
 

14. MILITARY EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT SPECIALIST (MEMS) BADGE:  
Commandant Personnel interested in earning the Basic MEMS Badge should refer 
to the MEMS handbook which can be found at https://sgaus.org/wp-
content/uploads/2020/08/MEMS-Academy-Student-Guidelines-2020-Update-
08012020.pdf. If interested in attending a California State Guard MEMS Course to 
earn your MEMS Badge contact LTC Smith at michael.smith@cacadets.org or MAJ 
Cook-Askins at kenneth.cookaskins@cacadets.org.  

 
FOR THE EXECUTIVE OFFICER: 
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   /s/ signed electronically 
      MICHAEL J. SMITH 
      LTC, CACC 
      Assistant Executive Officer 


